Duncanville Islamic Center presents



You and your family are cordially invited fpr a special potluck dinner and program as we honor our first official Umrah group and their families.

We congratulate our dear pilgrim brothers and sisters, and ask Allah that He accepts their sacred journey! May He bless them with every happiness, and answer their every prayer, and fill their hearts and lives with everlasting joy, faith, and love. May He grant them many more opportunities to continue on this faithful journey. Amen!

